
 

 

 

 

 
19th December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  I am sure you are in support of all lessons being conducive to learning and we do 
not want any disruption in class.  With this in mind, we are fine tuning our behaviour system and I need to inform 
you of some changes.   
 
The new system is a consequences system where students will be given a C1, C2 and C3 which are warnings about 
behaviour not supporting the learning in class. 
 
C4 will incur a removal to another classroom with a one hour detention issued for the following day. You will be 
notified of this via the Class Charts app. If a student gets two C4s in one day, it becomes a C5 where the student will 
be placed in the Isolation Room for a whole day with work so there will be little lost learning.  Failure to complete a 
C4 detention will result in a C5, a full day in the Isolation Room. 
 
If you have not yet accessed Class Charts, please download this from either Google or Apple Play Store and follow 
the instructions previously provided.  Should you need a new code, please contact the school office on 0191 
4813710.   
 
Starting from today, we will roll this out to Year 9 and then eventually the whole school.  It is already in place for 
Years 7, 8 and 10 with success. 
 
Your co-operation with this would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms S Huntley 
Acting Principal 
       


